
Dear Committee, 
 
I urge you to vote in support of HB2013.  HB2013 closes a dangerous loophole that allows convicted 
domestic abusers and stalkers to retain the firearms they already own, even if they are not allowed to 
purchase new weapons due to their conviction.  This leaves families and abuse victims at risk.  Please act 
to close this loophole. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kara Murray 
 


